
Phonics and Reading Parents’ Meeting 
 
15 September 6.30pm – 7.30pm at Gedney Hill School 
 
Learning to read is one of the most important things your child will learn at our school. It is a life 
skill, and so much across the wider school curriculum depends on it. Therefore, we do all we can to 
make sure every child learns to read quickly. 
 
We also want your child to love reading– and to want to read for themselves. 
 
Your help, and support, with this is so important. With this in mind, we would like to invite you to a 
meeting/workshop. 
 
It will have two main aims. Firstly, to explain the strategies we use in school to teach reading and 
encourage that love of books. Secondly to suggest ways you can help and encourage your child at 
home.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Mrs Barmby 
Federation Reading Lead 
 


